CCGS Round Up

Yr 11 Parents

Don't forget to sign up to our online homework app 'Satchel One' if you haven't already. It is a really useful way of
helping your child get organised in their revision as their GCSEs approach. Please encourage your child to attend
any lunch time or after school revision sessions they might need by checking 'Announcements' and 'Notices' on
Satchel One. Details can also be found on the school website.

RENT at CCGS in half term

During half term, Wantsum Productions are putting on RENT at CCGS. The company is a non-profit community
organisation and the show features current CCGS students, staff and alumni students on stage and in the band. RENT is a
Rock musical and tells the story of a group of impoverished young artists struggling to survive and create a life in Lower
Manhattan's East village in the thriving days of the bohemian culture of Alphabet city. The show is rated PG13.

Wantsum Productions are offering a discount to the CCGS community with the discount code WPCCGS. Tickets are
available from www.ticketsource.co.uk/wantsum-productions

15th, 16th, 17th of February, 2024.

For more info please email wantsumproductions@gmail.com and if you would like to get involved with future productions
drop us an email.

#wantsumproductions

The Wizard of Oz- 1st, _2“—d_3rs of February

The students and staff are working really hard to put the final touches to what is going to be an amazing production next
week. If you haven't got your tickets yet, do get them before they sell out. Tickets are available at Chatham House and

Clarendon House receptions or online at www.ticketsource.co.uk/chatham-and-clarendon-grammar-school
Thank you very much to all of you that have already bought your tickets.

Senior Football

Our Senior Boys Football Team have reached the semi final of the Kent Cup having overcome Cornwallis
Academy 4-0 on Wednesday. The Senior squad haven't reached this stage of the competition for many years so a
fantastic achievement. Our opponents in the semi final will either be Langley Park or Dover GS, due to be played

on Wednesday 7 F ebruary.

School of Rock

Lots of our students are taking part in 'School of Rock' at the Granville Theatre. Please see the flyer below for
details.
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